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Dear All who gave pyjama’s for our Hospital
On behalf of the staff, families and patients of Ward C2, We would like to thank you for kind and generous donation of pyjama’s that were delivered to our hospital. We were able to provided lots of children with new pyjamas over the Christmas period. 
We gave every patient some new pyjamas on Christmas Eve to wear and we have enough to give each new child some as they come onto the ward. It is so lovely that you all donated pyjama’s to help those in hospital.

Thanks again for thinking of those in hospital and bringing a smile to the children and their families on our ward.
Yours sincerely,

April, Karen, Emma and Mandy
Ward C2 Play Team
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